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 Non-delivery of Certificates of Obligation due to Pending Approval by the Texas Attorney General 

Bexar County, Texas (the “County”) was scheduled to deliver its $122,355,000 Bexar County, Texas Combination Tax 
and Revenue Certificates of Obligation, Series 2019 (the “Certificates”) on December 19, 2019.  The Certificates were 
not delivered due to pending approval of legality by the Attorney General of the State of Texas (the “Texas Attorney 
General”).   

The County posted two previous supplements to the Official Statement on December 19, 2019 and December 24, 2019, 
respectively, which provided that the County was in the process of negotiations with the Texas Attorney General to 
address statutory procedural matters. 

The County adopted an order approving, ratifying, and confirming the authorization and issuance of the Certificates on 
December 27, 2019 (the “Ratifying Order”).  Based on the Ratifying Order, the Texas Attorney General will release its 
approving legal opinion on Monday, December 30, 2019. 

The Certificates are expected to be available for delivery through the services of DTC on or about January 6, 2020. 

 

 


